
Hi Kevin, 

 

I hope all is well with you. Sorry about not getting back to you last week. 

 

 departure we have split   duties up related to the program and construction, but I can 

still be the main point of contact on Bolton Camp, particularly related to the development side of  
activities. 

 

The following is a short update: 

 

TRCA is currently finalizing detailed design and permitting for the renewed Hub (former Recreation Hall) 

and Accessible Pool. We anticipate that this will be completed in the next month and we will be ready to 

release tenders for this work in 2020. We recently applied for a Federal Infrastructure Grant to support 

the construction which will augment the funding in place from the CCCGT, Region of Peel and Canadian 

Tire Jumpstart Charities. To this end, we have not spent the funds generously provided from the CCCGT 

and are holding it in the capital account for Bolton Camp as this will be utilized for the construction 

phase of the Hub and Pool project.  

 

Let me know if you would like any additional information. 

 

Thanks, 

Darryl 
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